
 

 GST WITHHOLDING SEMINAR    
 

The Federal Parliament has passed legislation to introduce a GST withholding 

scheme. Commencing from 1 July 2018, purchasers of new residential premises or 

subdivision of potential residential land will be required to withhold an amount from 

the contract price and remit it to the ATO on or before settlement.  

Developers will be required to provide purchasers with details of the amount of 

GST to be paid.  

 

To assist your business prepare for the change, UDIA WA has invited Hoa Wood 

(Assistant Commissioner, Tax Counsel Network, Australian Tax Office) and   

Christiane Volaric  (Risk Strategist in the ATO’s Indirect Tax business line)  to  

present an in-depth overview of the new procedures, how the change will be  

implemented and what it will mean for your business practices.  

 

This is your opportunity to ask questions directly to the ATO  to ensure you are 

armed with all of the relevant information to prepare for the change.   

 

Date:          Thursday 24th May 2018   

Time:          9.00am– 10.00am  

Location:   Lavan, Level 20- The Quadrant, 1 William St, Perth WA 6000  

 

This session is free of charge for UDIA WA members, but places are limited and 

RSVPs are essential.  

  

Confirm your place by emailing events@udiawa.com.au  
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